
New World  
fund series 
(Responsibly invested  
Article 8 range)

As part of this commitment to deliver investment solutions 
which best meet the needs of our clients, we are continuing to 
expand our range of investment solutions which take account 
of sustainability issues like climate change, ensuring we have a 
positive impact on the planet.
We are pleased to formally launch our New World fund series – 
our range of asset-class specific funds which support and enable 
a better world while prioritising the risk and return needs of our 
clients. These funds also underpin our full breadth of multi-asset 
solutions – EMPOWER, MAPS, REPS and FORUM. 

Original fund name New World fund series

Sustainable Equity Fund New World Indexed All Country Equity Fund

Sustainable Emerging Market Equity Fund New World Indexed Emerging Market Equity Fund

Sustainable Developed Market Equity Fund New World Indexed Developed Market Equity Fund

Sustainable Euro Corporate Bond Fund New World Indexed Euro Corporate Bond Fund

Global Aggregate ESG ex USD-Securitised Bond Fund New World Indexed Global Aggregate ex USD-Securitised Bond Fund

Indexed ESG Emerging Market Debt Local Currency Fund New World Indexed Emerging Market Debt Local Currency Fund

Indexed ESG Emerging Market Debt Hard Currency Fund New World Indexed Emerging Market Debt Hard Currency Fund

Irish Life and ILIM are committed to Responsible Investing and helping our clients 
on their own sustainability journeys.

As part of this launch, we have now changed the names of some 
of our existing Responsibly Invested funds to align with the New 
World fund series. Name changes had already occurred within our 
UCITS range, but you will now see the following names across all 
ILIM fund structures and client reporting from 31 December 2023 
onwards.

The funds are all Article 8 and form the cornerstone of our responsibly invested range.
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